
BPA Safeguarding Newsletter 
Welcome to our Term 3 Safeguarding newsletter, we aim to bring you all the latest, relevant help and advice on 
issues we feel will be of importance to you. For more information, please visit the Safeguarding Information section 
on our website: https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/key-information/safeguarding-information/  
 
Safeguarding Weekly Themes 
As you know, each week we talk to children and staff about different aspects of 
our safeguarding practice and policy. Please see our Term 3 Safeguarding 
Weekly Themes: 
Week 1 – What can you do if you are worried about something? 
Week 2 – Privates are Private 
Week 3 – NSPCC Speak out. Stay Safe 
Week 4 – Child on child harm 
Week 5 – Children’s Mental Health  
Week 6 – Online Safety 
 
You can find information, advice and guidance on the above themes by following the link below to our safeguarding 
blog on our Academy website.  
https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/blog/safeguarding-blog/  
 
For our Safeguarding Weekly Theme this week, and to raise awareness as 
we celebrate Safer Internet Day, we will be reminding children about 
keeping safe online. We will use the SMART acronym to help us remember 
key information: 
S – keep all of your personal information safe 
M – don’t meet up with strangers you have talked to online 
A – think before you accept anything 
R – not everyone is reliable 
T – tell a responsible adult if you feel worried or uncomfortable. 
 
Safer Internet Day 2023 
On Tuesday 7th February it is Safer Internet Day, with celebrations and 
learning based around the theme, ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversation about life online’. We will 
be delivering a Safer Internet Day assembly to children on Friday 10th and will be sharing ideas on how to keep safe 
online as part of our PSHE lessons. For more information about Safer Internet Day as well as advice and guidance 
about online safety, please follow the links below: 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
https://www.childnet.com/ 
 
Advice and support during the holidays 
If you are worried about the safety of a child or family during the holidays, please use the contact information below: 

• First Response (if you live in Bristol) 

01179036444 Mon-Fri during the day 

01454 615165 Emergency Duty Team 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/social-care-and-health/children-and-families/concerns-about-a-child  

 

• Access and Response (if you live in South Glos) 

01454 866000 Mon-Fri during the day 

01454 615165 at weekends and evenings  

https://find-information-for-adults-children-

families.southglos.gov.uk/kb5/southglos/directory/advice.page?id=nLGefl46mGI&amp;familychannel=3&am

p;channel=family  

Best wishes, Miss Adams 😊  
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